
Dear customers,
 
With  the  current  outbreak  of  coronavirus  disease  (Covid-19), 
 thesafety  of  our  holiday makers  and  our  teams  remains  our 
 priority.
Following the latest government instructions, we are sorry to inform
you we must close our campsite until further notice.
 
– In case you have made a booking in our campsite between May 1st
and May 30, your booking is automatically cancelled. We offer you
the  possibility  to  postpone  your  stay  (dates  to  settle  together). 
 Noaction is required. We will get in touch by e-mail.
 
– In case you have made a booking in our campsite from May 30,
your stay is confirmed. Our team is closely following the evolution of
the situation and will get back to you by e-mail in case of any change.
 
Our team remains mobilized and we will keep you informed as soon
as we have more information on this subject.
 
We  thank  you  for  your  understanding  and  sincerely  hope  we 
 will have the pleasure of welcoming you soon in Vendée.
 
Take care of yourself and your loved ones

Info COVID-19


